Village of Baldwinsville
Architectural Review Board Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, January 3, 2017

BOARD MEMBERS: Dean Johnson, Chairman
Jim Orlando
Connie Taft
Bruce King
Carl Pelcher

New Business

2 Oswego Street — sigh change

Owner, Tom Taylor of what is known as Muddy Waters; a restaurant located at 2
Oswego St. submitted an application for a sign change. 40’ x 96’ 1-sided sign, flat
vinyl letters & graphics. The sign will be installed on same sites as existing signs.
They want to change the name to Mangia Italian Grill.

Upon motion by Bruce King and second by Connie Taft to approve the sign
change for applicant. Motion carried with a vote of 4:1.

Mr. Pelcher abstained.

Vote was reviewed and approved via email.

Next ARB meeting scheduled for February 6, 2017 @ 7:00.

Respectfully submitted,
gﬁly CéQ %{/é/{{d
Mary E. Augustus
ARB Secretary
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